
July 29, 2020 

Ms. Jan Yeckes
Planning Division Manager Arapahoe County Public 
Works and Development 
6924 S. Lima Street 
Centennial, CO 80112 

Re: Withdrawal of Approved Use by Special Review Permit for AE 18-003 – 
Conoco Swan Well Facility 

Dear Ms. Yeckes, 

In accordance with Section 5-2.1.F of the Arapahoe County Land Development Code, Crestone 
Peak Resources (“Crestone”) respectfully withdrawals the approved Use by Special Review 
permit for the Conoco Swan Well Facility (AE 18-003).   

In March, Crestone completed the acquisition of all of ConocoPhillips’ leasehold interest in 
Colorado. During the acquisition process and the comprehensive review of ConocoPhillips’ 
development plans and permits, Crestone determined that the development of the Swan Well 
Facility was not required due to the presences of an alternate site.  

Crestone looks forward to continuing to work collaboratively with the Arapahoe County staff 
and Board of County Commissioners as we develop oil and gas in a safe and environmentally 
responsible way.   Please do not hesitate contacting me with any questions at 
jason.oates@crestonepr.com or by phone at 720-410-8489.  

Regards, 

Jason Oates 
Director, External Affairs 
Crestone Peak Resources 

mailto:jason.oates@crestonepr.com

